
From: Thomas Reps
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: Bike/walking access on Sherman Ave.
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 9:30:49 AM

Hi,
 
I understand that your committee is considering some partial street closures to support proper
distancing given that there is now a higher level of pedestrian and bike traffic.
 
I live at the Brearly Street end of Sherman Avenue, which is getting a lot of such traffic.  When out
for a walk, it is often necessary to move out to the road to avoid other pedestrians, but then cars are
the hazard (although there is a much lower level of motorized traffic than usual).  It would be great if
Sherman Ave – at least from Brearly to Baldwin – could be closed to all but local traffic, deliveries,
and safety vehicles.
 
Thanks,
 
Tom Reps
1010 Sherman Avenue
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